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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING
on the proposed Budget of the Brooktondale Fire District will
be held at 7:00 P.M. at the Brooktondale Firehouse, 786 Valley
Road, Brooktondale, New York 14817, in the Town of
Caroline, State of New York on the 17" day of October, 2017.

Pursuant to Town Law §105, the Board of Firec Commissioners
must hold a public hearing on the budget, make the proposed
budget available to the public prior to the public hearing, allow
the public to comment on the budget at the public hearing. This
public hearing must be held to allow maximum public
participation in the hearing. The purpose of the public hearing
is to allow any person(s) to be heard in favor of and/or against
the proposed budget as it is submitted, or for and/or against any
item or items contained in the proposed budget.

A copy of the proposed budget is will be available at the
Brooktondale Firehouse, 786 Valley Road, Brooktondale, New
York 14817, where it may be inspected by any interested
person(s) from 6:30-7:00 P.M., Monday, October 16, 2017.
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